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November 18, 2022
 
Via e-mail:  howard.redfearn@mansfieldtexas.gov 
 
Howard Redfearn 
Environmental Manager 
City of Mansfield 
1200 East Broad Street 
Mansfield, Texas 76063 
 
RE:  Recommendation of Award for Drainage Improvements to Serve the Shadow Oaks 

Neighborhood 
 Westra Project #:  MAN20038 
 
Dear Mr. Redfearn: 
 
Bids for the referenced project were received and opened publicly on Thursday, November 17, 2022 at 
2 pm at the City of Mansfield. Of the 7 bids received the only error discovered was an incorrect total price 
on a bid item from Hutchinson Construction, which did not affect the low bidder. The results of the total 
bid are provided below. The low bidder is Tex-Pro Construction with a bid of $174,768.00. 
 

No. Contractor Total Bid 
1 Tex-Pro Construction  $  174,768.00 
2 RNO Construction  $  179,732.00 
3 Thomas II Development  $  224,206.00 
4 FM Utilities  $  227,090.28 
5 Blackrock Construction  $  228,725.00 
6 Hutchinson Construction  $  358,871.84 
7 Atkins Bros. Equip. Co.  $  506,869.00 

 
The City of Mansfield staff has worked with Tex-Pro Construction on previous similar drainage projects 
and had positive experience with no issues to warrant disqualification. Therefore, we recommend award 
of the project to Tex-Pro Construction. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Westra Consultants 
 
 
 
Scarlett Dinh, EIT, CFM 
Graduate Engineer 


